
October 10, 2022 Meeting Minutes 

Prayer  

Budget Review on back of agenda 

 We still need a PTO President  

Possible Fund Raisers for the year 

 -Brat Stand at Family Fare on Wissota or wait until Festival is built in CF 

Volunteer needs – Morning recess 9:30-10:00 Tuesday, Friday 

 Beth will take Tues mornings starting next week but still need someone else Friday AM’s  

Fall Family Back To School Night – Friday, October 7th 

 -how did it go? Overall went well! Seemed like most said having it inside with the cold 

encouraged them to still attend.  

 -anything to improve on for next year? May want to add grade numbers to color 

coded stickers next year. Some safety concerns in gym with scooters and jump ropes tied to 

children. Was difficult to monitor indoors and kids still ran across parking lot. Hopefully 

weather will cooperate next year and we can just keep the entire event outdoors and the 

issues remedy themselves.  

 

Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser – Thursday, October 20th from 4:00-7:00 

 -could use one more helper for each shift (3:45-6:00 & 5:45-8:00) – use sign up genius to 

help with shifts.  

Parent Teacher Conferences- Thursday, October 27th  

 Would like to provide some desserts to teachers for the day, would anyone volunteer 

to make something? 

Veteran’s Program- Wednesday, November 9th @ 8:00am 

 -reception afterward. Patriotic cookies or bars- 225-250 needed. Looking into some 

options for purchase but also may find someone from school families to make and drop off 

some brownies/cookies/bars.  

 

Officer Positions: one year commitment.  

 President:       

 Vice President: Heidi Richard 

 Secretary: Kara Goossens 

  

Teacher needs & wants 

 -Amazon book wish list going out to families soon 

 -  

Other items  



Lots of talk about penny wars and where to spend the funds this year. Ideas are all school 

field trip. Price per bus to Cameron WI is $350 and we would need 3. Would cost $550/bus to 

Como Zoo. Other options: Beaver Creek, Action City, Valley Fair, Kempers Woods, Living 

Waters Bible Camp. Going to figure out pricing before next meeting and see what would 

work.  

Other discussion included potential to need to find a different location for Christmas Program 

as we are outgrowing our space. Going to see how Vets Program goes and then may look 

into other options.  

We will hold a bake sale again this year during Christmas program. Kara will head up 

facilitating and sign up genius sent out for families to make items to drop off.  

Next Meeting: Monday, November 14th @ 2:30pm 

Closing 

 

 

 


